
Posted May 15, 2013

Village of Chenequa
31275 W. Hwy K, Chenequa, WI 53029

This is official notice that a special meeting of the Village Board of Trustees for the Viltctge of
Cheneqtta will be held on Wednesday, May 22, 2013, cit 9:00 a.m. at the Village Hall, 31275 W
Hwy K, Chenequa. Legal requirements for notification of the news media hcive been met. The
following mcztters will be discussed, with possible actions, as well cis ctny other matters that mczy
come before the Trustees:

1) Public comment period

2) Discussion of proposed building site at 31197 County Road K. The Chenequa
Village Board reserves the right to go into closed session in the event there is
discussion of investments of public funds under Wisconsin State Statute §1985(l)(e).

3) Discussion of proposed sale of 559$ State Road 83. The Chenequa Village Board
reserves the right to go into closed session in the event there is discussion of
investments of public funds under Wisconsin State Statute §19$5(1)(e).

4) Adjournment.

Respectfully submitted by:
Pamela Ann Little, Clerk-Treasurer

Requestftom persons with disabilities who need assistance to participate in this meeting or hearing should be made to the Vitlage
Administrator with as much advance notice as possible.

iww.cheneqj,prg
Phone 262-367-2239


